
Subject: Re: Wayne
Posted by Wayne Parham on Tue, 19 Jul 2005 15:44:41 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Thanks for stopping by, Shane.  It was a pleasure to visit with you, and I hope we get a chance to
do it again soon.  Try to make it over for the Great Plains Audiofest next year if you can.  It makes
a great little mini-vacation.
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